
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION

EAU OF AMERICAN ETHNOLOGY

WASHINGTON, D. C.

May	 , 1928.

Dear Sir:

In further reply to your letter of March

25, I beg to say that no record can be found of

the publication of the pictorial autobiography of

Sitting Bull. However, this material is filed in

the manuscript vault of this Bureau, and if you

would care to come to Washington to examine it,

we shall be glad to assist you in the matter. It

is the policy of the Bureau not to send material

of this kind out of the city.

Very truly yours,

Chief Clerk,
Smithsonian Institution,

Mr. 1111. S. Campbell,

100 Valley Road,

Montclair, New Jersey.


